
 
Ref. No. DGC/N/319/2025                                                             Date: 16/09/2025 

 
 

Notice 
 

It is hereby notified to all concerned that there will be holiday on 
17/09/2025 (Wednesday) on account of Vishwakarma Puja. 
 
The college will resume on 18/09/2025 (Thursday). 

 
 
 
 
 

Principal 
Domkal Girls’ College 

 

 

Ref. No. DGC/N/319(1/3)/2025                                                    Date: 16/09/2025 
  
Copy forwarded to:  
1. The coordinator, IQAC for information and keeping records  
2. Office Copy  
3. The system in-Charge, for wide circulation in college website  

 
 
 
 
 

Principal 
Domkal Girls’ College 


